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DATED:   06 JANUARY 2022   

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  2022 MOTOR INDUSTRY STAFF ASSOCIATION (MISA) BENEFIT 

OPTIONS   

On the 12th November 2021 the MISA National Executive Committee approved changes to the 

MISA Membership Options for all employees within the scope of the Motor Industry (as 

defined in the MIBCO Main Collective Agreement).  

Communication was sent to existing members to make membership option changes with their 

employers by 31st December 2021. Employers will make the returns changes on their January 

2022 MIBCO Returns submissions and subsequent contributions will be made accordingly. 

The MIBCO Returns System has been configured to restrict further membership option 

changes for existing members after the January 2022 MIBCO Returns submissions due date. 

Only new members will be allowed to select a preferred membership option. Existing MISA 

members who have not selected an option automatically default to Silver Membership status.  

The membership options for existing MISA members came into effect on the 01st January 2022 

and are listed below: 

Option-1:  Bronze membership at R18.50 per week. 

Option-2:  Silver membership at R32.00 per week. 

Option-3:  Gold membership ta 37.00 per week. 

Employees are welcome to go onto the MISA website at www.misa.org.za or call MISA on 

(011) 476 3930 to enquire about the membership options and related benefits. 

 

The MIBCO Team 
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